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SEC INTERROGATORY # 5 

 
 

INTERROGATORY 
 

[B1-1-1, p.15]  
 
With respect to the Natural Gas Grant Program:   
 

a. Please provide an update on the status of the proposal and information Enbridge 
has on when the decision will be made by the Ministry of Infrastructure.  

b. Please provide a copy of the submitted grant application for this project.   
 
 
RESPONSE 
 
a. Please see the Company’s response to Board Staff interrogatory #9 (b) found at 

Exhibit I.B.EGDI.STAFF.9. 
 

b. The Ministry of Infrastructure’s Natural Gas Grant Program (“NGGP”) application 
requires the applicant to provide considerable detailed market information including 
but not limited to; existing market potential by sector, existing fuel types and 
consumption estimates and current estimated future greenhouse gas emissions. It is 
Enbridge’s position that the information contained in the NGGP application is 
commercially sensitive and confidential in nature.   
 
The Company’s grant application is being filed with the Ontario Energy Board in 
Confidence as Attachment 1 to this response. 
 

 

 


